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There is no rational reason to change the system Our current system is secure and 

fraud has not been an issue. Why change? 

 

I realize that Trump (and Republicans) would like to restrict voting on the calculation 

that the people most likely to be disenfranchised by the restrictions are people who 

are less likely to vote Republican. But we should be making it as easy as possible for 

all citizens to vote. If there is proven fraud, then we should address it. However, 

requiring in person attendance with onerous documentation requirements is not the 

only solution to address proven fraud. We don't need to use the most draconian 

method to address fraud (which doesn't exist, anyway, not in any relevant amount). 

 

I find vote-by-mail very convenient. Standing in line to vote is not my idea of a good 

time. Plus, Republicans love to go further by making sure long lines are present only 

in Democratic-leaning areas.  

 

Vote-by-mail enfranchises voters. In-person voting with strict ID requirements 

disenfranchises them. I oppose changes to Oregon's current voting system. 


